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15th December, 2017
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 1,

It is with a very heavy heart that Miss Insley has decided to leave Courtney, and temporarily leave teaching, in order to spend quality time with her family who are going through a challenging period at the moment. To her credit, Miss Insley is relinquishing her post primarily so that the children in her class can have some consistency and someone who can dedicate themselves fully to the role. She was extremely touched by the card and flowers she received from you and would like me to pass on her thanks.
We are really sad to see her go, and will miss her being part of the Courtney family but fully understand her decision.

Our aim now is to make sure that we find a teacher who has experience of Year 1 and who will be able to provide the consistency we need. Unfortunately, Miss Stone is not be available (she had already booked an exciting back-packing trip before she started here and neither of us realised that her services would be required for so long). We would like to thank her for all her hard work and the positive relationships she has built up in such a short time.

The school has been in contact with various supply agencies this afternoon in order to find a teacher who fits the bill. I had hoped to have found someone suitable and let you, and the children, know a name before we broke up. However, some of the potential appointments are teaching this afternoon so it is an impossible task. 

The change is clearly not what neither you nor the school wanted, however, we will continue to work hard to put in place measures to mitigate the disruption and support a smooth transition.
Mrs Radford and Mrs Olive will continue to be teaching assistants in Oak class, and provide that familiar face for the children.

I will continue to work on this during the holiday and, as soon as I am able, will contact you all to let you know who will be taking over.
Kind regards

Deborah Wood

Head teacher
